
 

 

 

Toilet Training for  
Preschool, Pre-K & KinderCamp 

 
Upon entering the preschool year (three years old by September 1) and for the duration of the 
Pre-K year and KinderCamp, we expect all children to be toilet trained. To be clear, there are no 
diaper-changing facilities in preschool and Pre-K classrooms.  
 

We understand that even toilet trained children will occasionally have toileting accidents. By 

definition, "accidents" happen infrequently. In these instances, teachers will help children to 

change their clothes, encouraging independence as much as possible. We also understand that at 

the start of the preschool year some children may still be in the training process and we are fully 

prepared to partner with families to successfully toilet train children through the end of December 

if the following criteria are met:  

 

• The child is actively toilet training in all aspects of their life (home, school, vacation, etc) 

• The child comes to school in a pull-up (not diapers) to ease the frequent toileting attempts 

teachers will encourage throughout the day 

• Multiple sets of extra clothing (underwear, socks, pants, shoes) are consistently at school 

• Parents supply pull-ups, baby wipes and latex-free gloves 

Children need to be fully toilet trained in order to participate in summer swimming lessons. If they 
are not fully toilet trained, accommodations will be made for them to remain in school during 
scheduled swimming time. 
 
Children with medical or developmental conditions will be addressed on a case by case basis in 
conversations between the family and Director of Early Childhood Education.   
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